
NGSO: MEET & GREET
SAN MARCOS

PARKING INSTRUCTIONS
Parking: Matthews Street Garage 

If you have already purchased and received your parking permit, you may
park in any permitted areas for the event. 

If you have not already purchased and received your parking permit, you
are permitted to park on floors 4-6 of the Matthews Street Garage—see
image below.  However, you MUST register your vehicle before the event
to be in compliance with parking services.  

From the Matthew Street Parking Garage, you will head to the third floor of the LBJ
Student Center to check-in for the event. If you follow the red arrow on the map below,
you will be able to access the 3rd floor entrance after climbing a few flights of outdoor
stairs. If you follow the blue arrow, you will be able to access the same entrance while
avoiding the stairs. The LBJ Student Center has it’s own parking garage but you must
pay to park in it. The Graduate College will not be able to reimburse you if you choose
to pay to park in the LBJ Garage. 

It is vital you follow all parking rules and regulations. The Graduate College is
not responsible for parking tickets and will not reimburse any fees incurred.

If you require accommodations due to a disability in order to participate, please contact 
(512-245-3451) or email ods@txstate.edu atleast 72 hours in advance of the event

https://www.gradcollege.txst.edu/docs/SM_Vehicle_Registration_Instructions.pdf
mailto:ods@txstate.edu

